
Information to Parents regarding fees for the Academic Year 2020-2021 

Date: 26.04.2020 

Dear Parents, 

Online payment of the school fee for the academic session 2020-2021 can be done by the 

parents w.e.f. 27.04.2020. 

This is for your kind information that - 

 1. No increase has been made in any head of the fee payable to school for this year. 

2. Yearly charges have also been divided to be paid on monthly basis.  

3. Transport fee will be charged only after the reopening of school. 

          This is our gentle request to all the parents to pay the school fee of their wards on 

monthly basis religiously, if they do not have much problem. 

Without fee, it would really be very difficult for us to run the system. 

Your kind cooperation in the best interest of school is highly solicited. 

 

Principal 

DAV Centenary Public School, Jagjeetpur, Laksar Road, Hardwar(UK) 

 



 


